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Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Friday 4th July 2014 

Dear Parents/Carers 

To enable the Year 6 children to celebrate their time at Norwood School, the NSA have organised 

an Awards Night to be held in school on Thursday 17th July 2014.   

The evening will start at 6.30pm and finish at approximately 8.30pm. 

The invitation is extended to the Year 6 children and parents/carers, however, we do respectfully 

ask that younger siblings not attend. 

A light buffet will be provided along with soft drinks. 

As we want to make this a special evening for the children, we ask that dress code be smart/casual. 

We would love to see as many of our Year 6 children and parents/carers as possible on the 

evening.  Please could you complete the reply slip below and return back to the school by Friday 

12th July 2014. 

Kind regards 

 

 

Mrs Annie Gill 

NSA Committee 

 

   Awards Evening-Thursday 17th July 2014 

 

Child’s Name: ________________________________________ 

 

We will/will not be attending the award evening on Thursday 17th July 2014. 

 

Signed: _______________________________ Parent/Carer 

 

 

 

 


